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February 21, 2025

Subject: RFQ #2528-A: Park Trash Receptacles
Addendum #1

Gentlemen/Ladies:

Below, please find responses to questions, clarification, or additional information for the above
referenced RFQ. You will need to consider this information when preparing your quote.

1. Will you consider recycled plastic units for an alternative?

Response: We are only considering thermoplastic trash receptacles for this particular request for
quote.

2. Is installation required for the trash receptacles?

Response: No installation or labor is required for this project. We are soliciting the product only.

3. Will alternate materials be accepted for this solicitation?

Response: We are only considering thermoplastic trash receptacles for this particular request for
quote.

4. Is it acceptable to identify items that are considered to be included with an "Inc" label in
the unit price column that are packaged with the Thermoplastic Coated 32 Gallon Trash
Receptacle line item?

Response: Please spell out the word ‘included’ when referring to such items in this solicitation

5. Is there a specific time frame Fayette County would like for this contract to be completed?

Response: We would like these items as soon as possible, but no later than June 30, 2025.

6. Can the current contract holder be disclosed? If so, can any pricing irregularities involved
now be disclosed as well?

Response: The goods and/or services requested in this solicitation are currently not under contract.

7. To confirm, the deadline for RFQ bid submittal is February 28, 2025, at 3:00 PM?



Response: Quotes will be accepted until 3:00 pm on Friday, February 28, 2025.

8. Is there a map, or layout, that I could reference to determine how many guys I need to
complete the job please? I also would like to know how far apart they (receptacles) are, or
the specific locations you all are requesting, for the trash cans.

Response: No installation or labor is required for this project. We are soliciting the product only.

Received by (Name): Company

Note: If this addendum is not returned to the Fayette County Purchasing Department or if it is
returned not signed, responding individuals, companies or other organizations will still be
responsible for the requirements of this addendum and the specifications or changes herein.

Quotes will be accepted until 3:00 pm on Friday, February 28, 2025. Quotes must be received by
the Purchasing Department at the address above, Suite 204, at or before this date and time.

The time allowed for questions has expired.

If you have additional concerns, please contact Michelle Sampson, Buyer & Contract Coordinator at
(770) 305-5150, or email at msampson@fayettecountyga.gov .

SincerelK ﬁ\-\

Ted L. Burges
Chief Procurement Officer



